
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. I 
 

DATE:   February 24, 2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   James McKeehan, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. I to ITB – AEDs for the Knoxville Police Department 
 
PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: March 5, 2021 at 11:00 AM (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarification regarding the above referenced RFP. This 
addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as follows: 
 
Items for Clarification: 
 

1. In the literature for this proposal, it states that another AED may be bid if it is deemed 
equivalent.  Would you accept the ____________ as an equivalent? 
 
Any AED that the vendor deems as an equivalent to the unit specified in the Invitation to Bid 
will be considered by the City. The City may choose to request a sample of any unit offered as 
an “equivalent” to ensure quality and capability. Please note that Shipping to the City and 
return shipping to the vendor of any requested samples will be at the bidder’s expense. 
 

2. If you would accept ____________ as an equivalent bid, could I still bid the unit specified in the 
Invitation to Bid from Cardiac Science if you want to accept two bids from us? 

 
 The City will accept multiple bids. Each bid must be submitted separately on their own bid 
 form. 
 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM I 


